
From: Megan Wakefield <info@bonnyvillechamber.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:28 AM 
Subject: Invita�on to the 1st Annual Chamber Scholarship Golf Tournament 

Good Day,  
I hope this email finds you well. As a valued supporter of our golf tournament in the past, I am excited to 
reach out to you with an invitation to participate in a new venture – the 1st Annual Chamber Scholarship 
Golf Tournament, to be held at the picturesque Bonnyville Golf & Country Club on August 9th, 2024. 
 
This inaugural event is particularly special as it is aimed at raising funds for the new Chamber 
Scholarship fund, a cause close to our hearts. By participating as a sponsor, you have the opportunity to 
not only support the local community but also to showcase your commitment to education and 
development. The exciting news is that a percentage of funds raised will support the advanced education 
of one of our chamber member's staff or dependents! This scholarship opportunity will be available for 
all chamber members to apply!  
 
Please review the attached sponsorship package & registration for more detailed information. Should 
you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 
this email or by calling 780-826-3252 ext. 1 
 
Thank you for considering this opportunity to partner with us in making a positive impact. We look 
forward to your participation and support.  

 https://business.bonnyvillechamber.com/events/details/the-chamber-s-1st-annual-scholarship-golf-
tournament-245 

Warm regards,  

  

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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